
October 4, 2018

The 2018-2019 influenza season is quickly approaching! The Massachusetts
Department of Public Health, Bureau of Infectious Disease and Laboratory Sciences
and Bureau of Healthcare Safety and Quality, invites you to participate in an
educational webinar on healthcare personnel influenza vaccination on Tuesday
October 9th from 12 noon - 1:00 pm.

Featured speakers include:

Alfred DeMaria, Jr., MD, Medical and Laboratory Consultant, MDPH
Eileen McHale, RN, BSN, Healthcare-associated Infections Coordinator, MDPH
Joyce Cohen, MPH, Influenza Coordinator, MDPH
Delia Murphy, RN, Infection Control Preventionist, Catholic Memorial Home

Register here:  https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/9124556021103367938

https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/9124556021103367938

